
Library News May 22, 2017 

 
I’m excited to inform you that next year students will have Library every week. 

The exact schedule has not yet been determined but students will have more 

access for book selection and will spend more time in the computer lab developing 

skills such as typing. Since March, I have been getting feedback from 3rd and 4th 

graders using a typing program called typingclub.com. The link to this program is 

found on the library webpage under Website Resources. https://bell-

top.typingclub.com/ Students can continue using this over the summer. Their user 

name is their first name. First letter of last name. Example: Ryan.E 

 

Their password is their student ID, the same name they use at the cafeteria.  

Kindergarteners are excited to be going on a library field trip to the public library 

on June 2nd.  

 
We are so lucky to have Eric Luper visit Bell Top on June 6, 2017. He is 

the author of many books, Mad Libs and Cartoon Network books as 

well.  

https://bell-top.typingclub.com/
https://bell-top.typingclub.com/


Visit http://www.ericluper.com/ to learn more about him. 

 
June 2nd Last day for students to check out Library books 

 

June 9th All Library books on loan to students are to be returned on or 

before this date. 

 

 
 

 

http://www.ericluper.com/

